
Morris County and the North Jersey Transportation Planning Authority (NJTPA) are 
hosting this meeting to inform the public about the Freight Concept Development (FCD) 
study to investigate options to eliminate the height restriction that the Chester Branch rail 
bridge creates on Berkshire Valley Road and to explore potential improvements to better 
accommodate truck movements at the intersection of Berkshire Valley Road and North Dell 
Avenue. The public is encouraged to attend and provide input for this study.

For more information, please visit: berkshirevalleyroadstudy.com

Come learn about the Berkshire Valley Road  
Truck Circulation Freight Concept 

Development Project
Join Us On

September 21, 2021
Virtual Meeting: 6:30 – 8:00 pm
(Presentations at 6:30 and 7:15)
Visit berkshirevalleyroadstudy.com  
for meeting information


